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This newsletter will keep you updated with events at Wheatfields Primary and it is intended to add 
to the information you receive on a regular basis from your child’s class teacher in the weekly 
‘Learning Review’ and termly curriculum letters. You will also receive additional information from 
Wheatfields Preschool and Kids Club. 
 
 
KS2 Sports day Monday 4th July – we look forward to seeing you on the field.  

 
Reports, Open Evening and Summer Fair – 7th July 
Your children(s) end of year achievement reports will be sent out on 7 th July. The children spend 

the morning of the 7th with their new teachers as part of our transition to the next academic year. 
There are also maps included with the report so you know where you need to drop off and collect 
from next year. Year 6 pupils have their transition visits booked in for their secondary schools and 

we have already welcomed our new EYFS pupils who will be starting their learning journey with us 
which is very exciting!  
 

A highlight of the summer term is open evening and summer fair and we can go ahead this year! 
The summer fair opens at 5pm and finishes at 7pm. The school will also be open for you to look 
around, see your child’s new classroom and meet your new teachers between 5 – 6pm. We hope 
you enjoy looking around our lovely school and you have fun at the fair.   

 
KS2 Tuck shop is back! 
From Tuesday 5th July, KS2 pupils can bring 20p a day into school for tuck shop. There is a piece 

of fruit, raisin bread or cheesy bread on offer. Tuck shop had to stop through the pandemic and 
was greatly missed by pupils and staff! I would like our Year 6’s to experience tuck shop again 
before they leave us as it is a very important part of the school day! EYFS and KS1 will continue to 

have their healthy snack provided for them. 
 
Water bottles and Uniform 

Please can you send your children in with a full, named water bottle each day. The children are 
encouraged to drink during the day and we have noticed that the number of children with bottles 
is reducing. This is a worry especially as the weather is warm at the moment.  

 
We are proud of our school and part of that pride is our appearance. Older pupils especially, 
should be wearing school uniform until the last day of term. Thank you for your continued 
support. 

https://www.primarysportsstarscambridge.co.uk/
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Staff news 
Mrs Baker and Miss Davies have had their babies! Mrs Baker has had a baby girl and Miss Davies 

has had a baby boy, 1 day apart. Both families are doing well and we look forward to a visit as 
soon as possible!  
 

School events 
We have had many school events so far this term including class assemblies, trips and visits, year 
4 residential and staycation, EYFS and KS1 Sports day, Roman Day and a music evening. These 

events provide enrichment to our curriculum for the pupils and it has been great to get back to 
having them with parents and visitors included. Thank you to staff for arranging these 
opportunities and to children and parents for supporting them so well. I am always very proud 

when I hear about how well the children have engaged with the activities and how their resilience 
and positive attitude can easily be seen. Well done all! 
 
I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible over the coming weeks and I hope you have a 

good weekend when it comes. 
 
With very best wishes,  

 
Mrs Thornton 
 

 
We aim to give you as much notice as possible for school events. All dates can be found using the 
calendar on our school website www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk . You will also receive our Calendar 
of Events detailing events through the school year.    
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